
October 7, 2020 

 

Dear Regency Friends, Families and Team, 

Regency at Augusta is pleased to report that our community, both residents and 

team members, do not have any more reported cases of COVID-19. 

At this time, we have to keep our current restrictions and processes in place, 

including wearing masks at all times, screening residents and team members 

daily, restricting visitors, and practicing social distancing. We feel keeping these 

essential measures in place will continue to keep our residents safe. 

We are thankful for the continued support of our families and community during 

this time. 

If you need anything at all, please call our community at 540-456-9857. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Vickie Conner, LPN/ALFA 

Regency at Augusta 

 


